
 
 

 
 

May 04, 2012 

 
To whom it may concern: 

David Mitchell of M.H. Mitchell Inc. is graciously assisting the Historic Preservation Division of the 

Georgia Department of Natural Resources in the maintenance and upkeep of Georgia’s Historic Markers.  

In the course of this upkeep, Mr. Mitchell is replacing the posts of the markers and may have to move the 

marker a short distance to ensure its safety.  Please note that Mr. Mitchell is not changing, updating, or 

altering the text of the markers.  If you have any questions please contact Dr. Bryan Tucker at the Historic 

Preservation Division at 404-463-9696. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Dr. Bryan D. Tucker 

State Archaeologist  

and Archaeology Section Chief 

Historic Preservation Division 

Georgia Department of Natural Resources 

 


